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10-7-2020 
 
The Sisters of St. Francis of the Immaculate Conception are pleased 
  to announce our 26th Annual Rolan Johnson Christmas Ornament 

“Jesus Blesses the Children.” 
  

 
 

Sisters will not be selling at any parishes this year and will miss seeing  
you.  They pray daily for your intentions, health and well-being. 
The 2020 Christmas Ornament is $35 and is available at the following: 
• Immaculate Conception Convent – West Peoria 

• Hometown Community Banks (divisions of Morton Community Bank) 

• Kay’s Hallmark –  Metro Center  

• Lagron Miller Co. - Peoria 

All ornaments may be viewed online at www.westpeoriasisters.org 
Development Office – 309-674-2005/email:  development@westpeoriasisters.org 

 Proceeds benefit the Sisters’ Retirement Fund. 


